
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby                       Term: Term 4  2023-2024              Topic: Through the keyhole 
What we have been doing this term! Some photos of us!  

 

I am so proud of Danby this term! We have 

seen so many acts of kindness, the continued 

development of some wonderful friendships 

and shared many laughs and memories 

together.  

 

In Maths we have been looking at a range of 

topics including ordering numbers, 

recognising odd & even numbers and 

learning about repeated number patterns. 

 

In English we designed and labelled our very 

own dream houses! We looked at those 

people who live with us and came up with 

some brilliant adjectives to describe them. 

Some pupils went on to write some wonderful 

sentences and paragraphs using these 

adjectives. The work produced in English this 

term has been incredible so well done 

everyone ☺ 

 

P.E. has also been lots of fun this term! We 

have been doing a unit of work on fitness 

and have been practicing our jumping, 

running, strength, balance and agility skills.  

 

We also walked into town to exchange our 

World Book Day vouchers and on another 

occasion, visited the Newbury Cloth Hall. It is 

an absolute pleasure going off-site with 

Danby class, they are all so sensible when 

walking near roads and listen well to adult 

instructions. We are planning many more trips 

out in the summer term! 

 

Have a wonderful half term everyone and a 

lovely Easter ☺ 

    

 Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Youlbury Trip: Monday 22nd April, Monday 20th May, 

Monday 1st July 2024 

 

First day of term: Monday 15th April 2024 
 


